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Information Letter no. 43-2014 
 

Dear Member Federations, 
 
with a little delay of 2 days we have the following result from the voting as requested 
in our Information Letter no. 38-2014: 
 
We received answers from 30 federations;    
19 voted for only one date (20 and 21 December 2014); 
10 voted for two different dates; 1 voted for both dates as possibility; thus the 
qualification has to be organised on 20 and 21 December 2014 at one place. 
 
We now invite all federations who are interested to host this qualification for the First 
European Games in Baku to send us their offer. We would prefer to have a European 
federation in Central Europe in order to minimize the travelling costs for fencers. On 
the other side the minimum we need are 4 pistes, preferably with video arbitrage. 
 
If your federation is interested to organise this spectacular event we are happy to 
receive your candidature. Your respective letter should arrive here until end of 
September.  
 
Best regards, 
 
Max Geuter 
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